
        District Governor Jackie Miller 
  

I’m so excited about the convention this month!  It’s hard to believe 
it’s almost here.  I hope you are all planning to join us.  Bring your best 
Renaissance costume on Friday night and let’s have some great 
hospitality!  My fellow governors will appreciate this one – I hear there might 
be some root beer floats!  We will be having some great sessions after the 
business meeting on Saturday.  Don’t forget to come and vote at the business 
session.  Remember we have a contested race for OLERF and your vote matters! For our sessions 

come and hear about the COSI Science Festival – a volunteer 
opportunity for our District (and the State) which you’ll be hearing 
more about, hear from ID Justin Faber, have a Tea Party and learn 
about Email and Phone Scams. And we might add 1 or 2 more. 
Some great presentations you will all enjoy! 

Don’t forget the Cub Excellence Program.  For those clubs 
who have Cubs in your club, don’t forget to get them in on this and 
let’s keep our future Lions knowing what service to others is all 
about.  We just signed up 4 new Cubs with the Olentangy Lions 
and I know there are many others.  Make sure you complete your 
form and get in on the awards for the cubs.  The Communications 
Contest will also be awarded at the convention.  We’re working on 
some surprises hopefully. 

I’m still hoping NOT to wear that jersey from the state up 
North!  We all know LCI information is not the most accurate these 
days.  It is showing us down (-42) members from July 1st.   But the 
member count shows 1460 (which is only down 40) so it depends 
on what you believe.  And in ID Justin’s case, we’re going with the 
higher number!   However, this does NOT include our recently 
chartered club – The Franklinton Lions Club with 22 chartered 
members!  Keep up the great work!!    Maybe ID Justin and I will 
have to call a truce or maybe we’ll BOTH have to wear each 
other’s Jersey!  You won’t want to miss the convention to see how 
this comes out!!  

We still don’t have a 2VDG candidate yet. There’s still time 
for someone to step up!  You would have a lot of help from many knowledgeable Lions throughout 
the District, please consider taking on this rewarding position.  For me, it’s been a great journey and 
I know you will think the same. 

You can still get in on the convention even though the deadline is up – contact Lion Debbie 
Horn and email her the registration form and you can bring the check to the convention.  Debbie can 
be reached at 740-653-5620 or country_girl740@yahoo.com. 

I have enjoyed many visitations with you and had the pleasure of inducting some new 
members into the Olentangy Noon Lions Club as they work to grow their membership by having 
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both a Noon and an evening meeting.  Way to go Olentangy!  I’ve heard from clubs who’ve lost 
members that were pulling the club down and hopefully that will help them build it up again with 
those positive members left. I’ve had a few others working on setting up visitations for me and I look 
forward to seeing you all soon.  

I just got back from the Leo Convention in Worthington – see pictures in this newsletter – it 
was a great group and they were doing a lot together.  Word has it next year’s Leo Convention may 
be at COSI.  Make sure you get your Leo clubs participating! 

On a sad note, I attended the celebration of Life for PDG Dan Smith.  PDG Dan was a great 
Lion and a great friend to me.  He will be sorely missed.  Rest in peace, my friend.  Our thoughts and 
prayers go out to Lion Diane and the family.  Don’t forget to be at the necrology service at the 
convention on Saturday morning at 9 am to honor all those Lions in all our clubs who have passed 
away in this past Lions year.  While they all are in a much better place than we are, we who are left 
behind miss them terribly.  
 
Yours in Lionism, DG Jackie 

From 1st VDG Jason Gray 
Happy March Lions! 

As always, we hope you are all happy and 
doing well.  I hope many of you are making your 
plans to attend the upcoming OH-5 District 
convention and we hope to see you all there.  

DG Jackie and I have had the pleasure of 
meeting with COSI on two different occasions.  

We are excited to 
announce that 
COSI (Center Of 
Science and 
Industry) would like 
to partner with the 

OH-5 Lions to provide Science events in YOUR 
communities.  May 6-9 COSI will host fun and 
educational programs in many of your schools 
and communities.  This will be a great way to 
provide service and fun to the youth in your 
area.  There are three types of events that your 
club can help with: COSI on Wheels, Block 
Parties, and the Big Science Celebration at 
COSI on May 9th.  The COSI on Wheels program 
is a school-based program that asks for 
volunteers to help work with students during a 
normal school day.   The block parties are 
community-based events that ask volunteers to 
help celebrate, promote science, and have fun.  

There are many great ways to volunteer 
during this four-day event.  Please reach out to 
DG Jackie or myself if you have any questions 

or would like to commit 
your club to volunteering 
for the event. 
     Thank you  
  VDG Jason Gray 

------ 
From 2ndVDG 
Joe Jackson 

Funds from sales of Ohio Lions License 
Plates are designated to be deposited with the 
Ohio Lions Foundation. According to PCC Ben 
Cosgray, a total of $3496 was deposited from 
License Plate sales and more funds are 
anticipated.  This year, half the collected funds 
will be allocated to the Coffey Scholarship 
restricted fund, while the rest will be put in the 
Disaster Relief restricted fund. 

The proposed plan for 
future funds will include the 
Coffey fund, Disaster Relief, 
and the Helen Keller 

Scholarship Fund, with at least half always 
going to the Coffey Fund for use in awarding 
either a Jim, Betty (or both) Coffey Fellowship at 
State Convention. 

Thanks go to all 177 Lions that purchased 
a Lions License plate. Please encourage others 
to join the program and help support the Ohio 
Lions Foundation. 

THANK YOU, Lions! 
2nd VDG Joe Jackson 

Notes From The District 



Save-the-Date 
Save-the-Date: June 20, 2020.  All Lions 

are invited to attend “Learn to Roar,” Lions 
training school.  There will be three different 
classes going on each hour.  Students attending 

for official club officer training 
will have one required class 
to take and three electives.  
General Lions are welcome to 
attend any class.  You can 
pick-and-choose topics of 

interest.  Among others, there will be classes on 
Handling Messy Meetings, Engaging Your 
Members, MyLion, Board vs Club and more.  
Come join us on Saturday, June 20, 2020 at the 
Der Dutchman in Plain City.   Registration will 
start at 9:00am and the first class begins at 
10:00am.  Lunch will be catered by the Der 
Dutchman and will be at noon.  All classes end 
at 3:00pm.  Watch for more details including the 
class schedule and the registration form coming 
out soon.    
----- 
 
Sensory Garden: The Design 

 
The design was completed. It will be 

located to the right of the (at that time) entrance 
of the school.  It would be designed in three 
circles with the kiosk in the center.  The kiosk 
had colorful banners on a pole about eight feet 
above the kiosk and could be seen from several 
feet away.   

Pavers and bricks surrounded the kiosk.  
The outer circle had the taller plants which gave 
peace and serenity to the garden. First row of 
bricks were laid followed by a circle of plants 
not as high as the outer area, another row of 
brick with more plantings.  There were rows of 
brick linking each circle of plants.  You could 
enjoy the garden without leaving it.  Also had 
benches strategically placed so one could sit 
and enjoy. Chimes were hung in the trees to 
give a melodic sound to the garden. 

The students and staff enjoyed this 
relaxing area of smell (several plants had a 
fragrance, sound (the chimes) and feel ([plants 
that had a texture).  A breakaway from the 
everyday life of school. 

Also need to mention, several rows of 
bricks and pavers were purchased in memory of 
or in honor of a Lion.  Individual Lion’s clubs and 
Districts also purchased rows of brick and 
pavers. 
 
Next month – “Sad Story” 
 

PDG Eileen Brenner 
Committee Chair 

 
What’s Cooking In 

YOUR Club? 
 
 The Westerville Lions continue their 
tradition and will hold their 32nd Annual 
Pancake Breakfast next week, on March 7 
(see flier under “Upcoming Activities”).  But they 
have decided they will not be doing as much 
cooking at other times and locations in the 
future.  Their decision to retire provides new 
opportunities for other Lions Clubs in OH5.  
 The Westerville Lions have the following 
equipment available for sale – and are willing to 
entertain any reasonable payment offers.  Have 
you been looking for a way to get involved in a 
local community fair?  Here’s your chance: 
 
1 Hot dog warmer, Star model 35S 
1 Pretzel Warmer, Model 750, J-J Snack Foods, 

Display Case 
1 microwave oven, Gold Star, MA7082 
1 popcorn machine, Whiz Bang, Model 2005  

120V 2800 watts 
1 Trak Air Convection Over, Tall 17.4 230 V 60H 
1 Penncrest Party Percolator 
7 plastic chairs 
 

For more information, contact: 
Contact Bill Phythyon 

614-315-2000 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

It ’s not too late to make the decision to join 
in the festivities.  If you haven’t yet sent in 
your registration, you can still email your 
registration form to Lion Debbie Horn, 
740-653-5620 or country_girl740@yahoo.com . 
 

 
 
 

 

OH5 District Convention – March 13-14 

 

Join Thee for Ohio Lions District 13 OH5 Convention 
March 13-14, 2020. 

Hear Ye, Hear Ye, 

All Ye Knights of the Blind 

 

Friday Night – 6:30 p.m. – 11:00 p.m. 

x Renaissance Ball- come dressed 
as ye favorite jester, queen, 
knight, peasant, etc. 

x Prizes for Best Dressed 
x Awards 
x Games 
x Raffles 
x Hospitality 
x Cash Bar 

Saturday 

x Necrology Service- 9:00-9:30 
x Business Session- 9:45-11:45 
x Lunch- 12:00-2:15 
x Business Meeting/ Elections -2:30- 3:15 
x Breakout sessions- 3:30- 5:15 
x Grand Banquet- 6:00 – 9:00 
x Hospitality- 9:00- 11:00 

COLLECTION BOXES 

Food Collection for Sufficient Grace 

Vegetable Seeds 

Lego’s 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 TAKE ACTION NOW!!! 

	

	

George	(Ray)	Empson	Scholarship	Award	

Lions	Memorial	Tournament	Committee	

Value	of	the	scholarship:	$1,000.00	a	year	payable	to	the	established	institution	in	the	name	of	the	

recipient.	The	institution	must	be	an	accredited	post	secondary	educational	school,	vocational,	college	

or	university.	The	scholarship	may	be	used	for	tuition,	room	and	board,	or	books,	as	needed.	The	

scholarship	is	non-renewable,	except	by	reapplying.	Any	money	in	the	account	at	the	end	of	the	

academic	year	will	be	returned	to	the	George	(Ray)	Empson	Scholarship	Fund.		

DEADLINE	FOR	APPLICATIONS	March	31,2020	

ONE	APPLICATION	PER	SCHOOL	

	

First	Name:	________________________________	 Last	Name:	_________________________	

Address:	_____________________________________________	

City:	_______________________________	 State:	__________________	Zip:	______________	

Gender:	Male___	 Female______	

E-Mail:____________________________________	

Telephone	(____)					___________________	

Are	you	registered	with	an	accredited	post	secondary	educational	school:		_________	

Name	of	the	institution:	____________________________________________	

Degree	sought:	_________________________	

Educational	Information	

High	School:	_____________________________________	

GPA:	___________________________	

Graduation	date:	________________________	



 
 

Extracurricular	Activities:	(student	government,	sports,	publications,	school	–sponsored	community	
service	programs,	student	faculty	committees,	arts,	music,	etc.)	

Activity		 	 	 	 	 Roles	&	Responsibilities:	

______________________	 	 	 _____________________________________________	

______________________	 	 	 _____________________________________________	

______________________	 	 	 _____________________________________________	

______________________	 	 	 _____________________________________________	

______________________	 	 	 _____________________________________________	

______________________	 	 	 _____________________________________________	

	

List	public	service	and	community	activities	(homeless	services,	environmental	protection/conservation.)	

______________________	 	 	 _____________________________________________	

______________________	 	 	 _____________________________________________	

______________________	 	 	 _____________________________________________	

______________________	 	 	 _____________________________________________	

	

List	awards,	scholarships,	publications	or	special	recognitions	you	have	received.	

	

	

	

Attain	a	letter	of	recommendation	re:	to	your	leadership	abilities	and	volunteerism	

	

	

___________________________________	 	 	 _____________________	

Signature	of	Applicant	 	 	 	 	 	 Date	

RETURN	APPLICATION	TO:	PDG		JAY	GRAY,	625	WEST	TOWN	STREET	COL.	OHIO	43215	
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HELEN KELLER SIGHT SAVER AWARD 

Application 

 

 

Individual Completing this Form: 

Name _______________________________________________ Date __________________________________ 

E-mail _________________________________ Phone_______________________________________________ 

 

 

 

Contribution Details: 

Donor Name (individual, club, company, foundation) 

____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Donor ID_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Donor Club ___________________________________________________________________________________ 

Donor District_________________________________________________________________________________ 

Amount of Contribution___________________________________________________        

☐ Full Payment   ☐ Installment   ☐ Final Installment  

 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Recipient of Recognition: (Individual person 

Recipient:  ☐ Be Named Later   ☐ Memorial Plaque in memory of deceased 

Recipient Name (Exactly as it is to be engraved on plaque) 

____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Recipient ID# (if applicable) 

____________________________________________________________________________________________  

Address______________________________________________________________________________________  

City_________________________________ State/Province___________ Postal Code_______________________  

Club of Recipient __________________________________________________________________ 

Club #____________________________ 

District__________________________ 

For Memorial List name of Hellen Keller “Sight Saver” surviving family member to whom Memorial plaque will be 
given.  

(Needed for recognition letter which accompanies plaque.) 

__________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Shipping Information: 

Ship to Member ID # (if applicable) ___________________________________ 

Name_____________________________________________________________ 

Address___________________________________________________________ 

City_________________________________ State/Province________________ 

Country_____________________________ Postal Code___________________ 

E-mail_______________________________ Phone_______________________  

 

Mail Completed Form to: Helen Keller Sight Saver Award 
     Central Ohio Lions Eye Bank 
     Jason Brosious, Executive Director 
     262 Neil Ave. Suite 140 
     Columbus, Oh., 43215 



 
This unspoken “S” word is SUICIDE.  People hear about it but never talk about it.  One talks 

about losing a loved one to cancer, heart attack, accident to name a few but very few talk about 
losing someone to suicide.   The stigma associated with suicide is real. You don’t want people to 
know how your loved one really died.  One may ask what could I have done to prevent this – Don’t 
you ask the same question when someone dies from other maladies? 

How do I know the above is true, I lost my sister to suicide several years ago.  She had been 
seriously ill for a time and I let people presume she lost her life to her illness.  I have since become a 
QPR instructor “Question Persuade Refer”.  Please read the following about QPR and the 
relationship to CPR.  Be informed – the next life you save could be a loved one. 

The “Official” presentation takes approximately 90 minutes but would like to visit your club to 
do a brief presentation (your normal time for a speaker) and answer any questions you may have.  
Death by suicide is constantly rising.  The latest statistics show that 10 people out of 100,000 lose 
their life to suicide that is one person approximately every 10 minutes.  
PDG Eileen Long Brenner 
Certified QPR Instructor  
eileenlb2010@yahoo.com (preferred), or 614-395-8591 

What is QPR 
QPR stands for Question, Persuade – the 3 simple steps anyone can learn to help save a life 

from suicide. 
Much of the world is familiar with CPR – short for cardiopulmonary resuscitation – an 

emergency medical intervention.  The process is designed to stabilize people who are not breathing 
or breathing intermittently until a person can reach a hospital or other care.  Similarly, QPR is an 
emergency mental health intervention for suicidal persons. The intent is also to identify and interrupt 
the crisis and direct that person to the proper care. 

Both CPR and QPR are part of systems designed to increase the chance of survival in the 
event of a crisis. 
 
In the Chain of Survival model of emergency cardiac care, the likelihood that a victim will survive a 
cardiac arrest increases when each of the following four links is connected: 

1. Early recognition and early access  
2. Early CPR  
3. External Defibrillator  
4. Early Advanced Life Support  

Similarly, with QPR, the following Chain of Survival elements must also be in place: 
1. Early Recognition of Suicide – The sooner warning signs are detected and help sought, the 

better the outcome of a suicidal crisis will be. 
2. Early QPR – Asking someone about the presence of suicidal thoughts and feelings opens up 

a conversation that may lead to a referral for help. 
3. Early Intervention and Referral – Referral to local resources or calling 1-800-Suicide for 

evaluation and possible referral is critical. 
4. Early Advanced Life Support – As with any illness, early detection and treatment results in 

better outcomes.   
In CPR the general public is educated about the classic signs of a heart attack: pressure, 

fullness, squeezing and pain in the center of the chest, sweating and other symptoms and then 
taught how to respond.  In QPR the general public is educated about the known warning signs of a 
suicide crisis: expressions of hopelessness, depression, giving away prized possessions, talking of 
suicide, securing lethal means and then taught how to respond. 

The Unspoken “S” Word 



 
 
Thanks to the Worthington Noon Lions Club for finding a location for the State Leo 
Convention.  Not only did they find a location, but they were there to help out with 
registrations and other items when the Leos and everyone got there.  Thank you, 
Worthington!  A great time was had by all! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Spotlight on Youth 



(Excerpt from the Columbus Dispatch, February 29, 2020) 
Powell resident Nikki Friermood is among the army of Lions Club 
volunteers worldwide who collect eyeglasses for the needy. 

Having worn eyeglasses most of her life, Nikki Friermood, a first-grade teacher, knows the 
importance of clear vision. And she’s seen how those less fortunate sometimes have to squint. 

The single mother of two daughters — Chloe, 9, and Sophia, 6 — 
wanted to teach them, in a direct way, about empathy and caring for others.  

So when she learned about the Lions Club mission of donating 
glasses to the needy, she jumped at the chance to pitch in. She is now 
among the army of volunteers with Lions Club, the world’s largest service 
organization whose main mission is providing eyeglasses for those who can’t 
afford, or lack access to, optometrists. 
And in just six weeks, the living room of her Powell home is now full of 
donated spectacles and she has two kids who are proud of their efforts. 

“Learning empathy and sympathy, 
especially at a young age is important,” said 
Friermood. “I think they see firsthand the impact 
of helping others.” 
-----   

Friermood and her daughters have placed collection boxes 
around town and at Wyandot Run Elementary, where she teaches first 
grade and where her kids are enrolled. 
     The glasses will be given to Bob Dotson, treasurer and past 
president of the 13-member Olentangy Lions Club. Three times a year, 
he’ll deliver his haul to student volunteers at the Ohio State University 
College of Optometry who measure the glasses’ optical strength. They, 
in turn, travel to foreign countries to distribute them. 

Dotson praised the Friermoods’ frontline efforts. 
“They throw their weight behind doing the volunteer work ... it’s the good feeling you get by 

helping your neighbor and the needy,” he said. 
Friermood said “the magic that can be done with these glasses, to help other people, is 

incredible.” 
 
Lions Serve MORE Through Joint Efforts 
 The OSU Campus Club Lions wanted to teach up-and-coming optometry students how to 

sort and catalog the glasses that are used for the SVOSH mission trips.  But 
the SVOSH students had already sorted all the glasses they were holding.  So 
the OSU Campus Club reached out to the Tri-Village Lions and the 
Worthington Noon Lions who were both holding LOTS of glasses that hadn’t 
been delivered to SVOSH yet.  During the February 27th meeting of the Tri-
Village Lions, members finished the task of sorting out the glasses from the 
cases and counting up, and then sent more than 1500 pair of glasses (750 
from WNL, 770 from TVL) home with the speakers from SVOSH who were 
there that night.  We serve MORE when we work together. 
 

 
 

Spotlight on Service 



(From the Olentangy Lions) 
 

On Thursday evening, February 20th, the Olentangy Lions Club installed 5 new Lions and 4 
new Cubs into Lionism. Thanks to the help of District Governor Jackie. IPDG Mike and our Guiding 
Lion Ben it was great and fun event. A big thank you also goes to First & Main for providing the 
facilities for our meeting. Thanks also to all the Lions that attended and made this meeting 
memorable for our new Lions and Cubs. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Scenes We’d Like to See (MORE OFTEN!!!) 



 

  

 UPCOMING ACTIVITIES 
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SUNDAY, March 22, 1:00-5:00 PM 
31st SEMI-ANNUAL Pub Trivia Contest 

 
The Tri-Village Lions Challenge You!! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Did you know that Albert Einstein was a Lion??? 
(He wasn’t.  But if he HAD been, he probably would have been really good at Trivia!!) 

 
LIONS TRIVIA CHALLENGE! 
In addition to competing for the overall honors (and prize!) for the contest, 
those Lions Clubs that field a team of 4 (Lions, family, friends) to play on behalf 
of their club will also be eligible to win LIONS BRAGGING RIGHTS – a new 
“traveling trophy” that will be inaugurated at this year’s contest. 
 
WHEN:  Sunday, March 22 
  1:00 PM – 5:00 PM 
 
WHERE: Smokehouse Brewing Company 
  1130 Dublin Rd, Columbus, OH  43215 
 
Questions?  CONTACT: Lion Jeff Davis 
     lionjeffd@aol.com 
 

$10/person entry fee ($40 per team) 
 

MOVIES, MUSIC, HISTORY, PEOPLE SPORTS, AND MUCH, MUCH MORE! 
Tempt your taste buds and take a chance on some of this year’s themed  

raffle baskets! (Wine, Tea, Goodies, Easter, and Spring) 



 

 Sunbury Lions Club 
 
PO Box 672  Sunbury, Ohio 43074 

Serving the Sunbury / Big Walnut Community Since 1938 
Glenn Evans – President                                                                            Gary Clark – Reverse Raffle Chairman 
 

Please note:  NO tickets will able available at the door.  ALL tickets must be purchased prior to the 
weekend using the enclosed ticket order form. 

 
(Please see the other side for information about other activities at the Reverse Raffle) 

 
Dear Friend of the Sunbury Lions Club, 
 
The Sunbury Lions Club is in the preparation phase of our third annual Reverse Raffle.  The members of our 
Lions Club appreciate your past support of our fund-raising efforts to benefit vision-related causes and look 
forward to your continued support of our Reverse Raffle.  The 2020 Reverse Raffle will be held Saturday,  
April 25, 2020 at the All Occasions Catering and Banquet Facility, 6989 Waldo-Delaware Rd, Waldo, Ohio.  
The purchase of a ticket entitles you to a chicken breast tenders dinner and the chance to win one of more than 
20 cash prizes totaling $7,500.00 with the top prize of $5,000.00.  There will be a maximum of 300 tickets 
available for the event.  (Prize amounts may be less if fewer than 300 tickets are sold). 
 
Tickets for the 2020 Reverse Raffle are available for $70.00 each by returning the attached form in the 
enclosed addressed envelope.  Tickets purchased by March 16, 2020 will be eligible for a $150.00 Early Bird 
drawing.  The winner of the Early Bird drawing will not be disqualified from the Reverse Raffle; this is a chance 
to win a bonus prize simply by purchasing your ticket a month in advance of the raffle.  Everyone attending the 
event will have additional opportunities to win cash prizes by participating in the side board, the horse race, 50-
50 drawings, reverse Scrabble, second chance drawings, and other fundraising raffles for prizes. 
 
The purchase of a Reverse Raffle ticket entitles the holder to the buffet dinner, pop, beer, and snacks as well as 
the entry into the Reverse Raffle.  Additional meal tickets may be purchased separately for $20.00 for additional 
guest who wishes to attend the event.  Persons who purchase meal tickets are eligible to participate in the other 
games at the event but will not be eligible for any of the cash prizes awarded by the Reverse Raffle drawings. 
 
Doors open and the side board sales will begin at 5:00 PM.  The meal will be served at 6:00 PM.  The Early Bird 
drawing and other games will begin at 7:00 PM; the Reverse Raffle will commence at 7:10 PM. 
 

Proceeds from this event will benefit Honor Flight Columbus, the Ohio Fallen 
Heroes Memorial, and Central Ohio sight-related causes. 

 
Honor Flight Columbus recognizes American Veterans for their sacrifices and achievements by flying them to 
Washington, D.C. to see THEIR memorials at no cost.  Top priority is given to World War II veterans and the 
terminally ill from all wars. 
 
The Ohio Fallen Heroes Memorial was founded and established in 2005 by several local Veterans who had a 
vision to build a beautiful tribute to all of the men and women in uniform from Ohio that have made the ultimate 
sacrifice defending our Country in the Global War on Terrorism since September 11, 2011.  
 
Please help us to support our veterans, fallen heroes, and sight-impaired people by participating in this event. 
 
Thank you! 
 
The Sunbury Lions Club 



 

  Ticket # Assigned _____________ 
Sunbury Lions Club 

April 25, 2020 Reverse Raffle 
Ticket Order Form 

 
 
_____ Enclosed is my check (payable to Sunbury Lions Club) for _____ (number) of Reverse Raffle 

tickets @ $70.00 each.  Each ticket includes participation in the Reverse Raffle, one chicken 
breast tenders dinner, pop, beer, and snacks, and the opportunity to participate in side boards 
and other games at the event.  If you wish for two or more tickets to be put in different names, 
please print the names on the back of this form and the number of tickets in each name. 

 
_____ I would like to purchase _____ (number) meal tickets @ $20.00 each.  Each meal ticket includes 

one chicken breast tenders dinner, pop, beer, and snacks, and the opportunity to participate in 
side boards and other games at the event. 

 
PLEASE PRINT LEGIBLY 
 
Name:  __________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Address:  ________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
City, ST ZIP:  _____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Telephone Number(s):  _____________________________________________________________________ 
 
Email address:  ___________________________________________________________________________ 
 
To help us determine an accurate number of attendees, please indicate if you will be attending the event 
and the number of people attending (should match the number of raffle tickets and meal tickets ordered): 
 

            YES/Number__________    No __________ 
 
If you are unable to attend the event but would like to split the pot if your ticket is one of the last two tickets 
remaining, please sign on the line below.  In the event that both final ticket holders do not agree to split the pot, 
the 299th and 300th tickets will be drawn and prizes awarded separately. 
 
Signature:  _______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Please remember to return this form to purchase your tickets prior to March 16, 2020 to be eligible for 
the $150.00 Early Bird drawing. 
 
Please note:  NO tickets will be available at the door.  ALL tickets must be purchased prior to the 
weekend. 
 
Please return this form along with your payment to any Sunbury Lions Club member or mail it to: 
 
Sunbury Lions Club Reverse Raffle 
Gary Clark, Chairman 
2651 Maple Leaf Ct 
Centerburg, OH 43011 
 
Tickets will be returned to you in the mail shortly after receipt of this form and your enclosed check.  If you 
have any questions, please contact Lion Gary Clark at (614) 620-9405. 

 
Club use only: 
Date Received:  _____/_____/_____   Cash _____ Check # _________ Amount Received:  _______________________ 



 
 



 
 
 



 
 

 
 

FUNDRAISING OPPORTUNITIES AWAITS 
 
Is your Lions Club thinking about a new "turn key" way to raise funds for that next 
community service project? Maybe the Millersport Lions Club can help your club 
achieve its goal. 
 
There is no investment on your part. For every ticket your members sell you keep 
1/2 of the proceeds and only have to return the other 1/2 of the proceeds, all 
ticket stubs and any unsold tickets before opening day of the Sweet Corn 
Festival. It doesn't get much eaiser than that for a way to raise big dollars quickly. 
The tickets sell easily because of the top prizes, the funds benefit worthy causes 
and the event has been around for over 73 years. 
 
If you want to learn more about this proven fundraiser or want to place an order 
for an allotment of Major Prize Tickets, contact Lion Kelvin Hite at 614-354-3159 
or kelvinhite@gmail.com today. Kelvin serves as the Chairman of the Major 
Prizes for the Sweet Corn Festival and is President of the Millersport Lions Club.  
 
The Sweet Corn Festival is the oldest and largest annual project of the 
Millersport Lions Club which was founded in 1946 and will be held on September 
2-5, 2020 at Historic Lions Park in Millersport. Patrons can enjoy hot dripping 
ears of sweet corn, a large midway, tractor pulls, square dancing, contests, 
clogging, our heritage village, and lots of festive foods. There is a grand parade 
on Wednesday at 6:00 pm; Nashville Country Artists appearing on Friday and 
Saturday at 8:30 pm; a 5-K Run on Saturday at 9:00 am. Come see why we are 
ear-resistible fun! Admission is free, $10 per vehicle parking fee. 
 
For more information go to our website: www.sweetcornfest.com  
   



 
 

 
 

 

Save the date! September 19, 2020 
http://www.goodneighborspicnic.org 

Come join us at our annual homeless picnic. Opportunities include: 

x Set Up 
o Area Set Up 
o Table/Chair Set Up 
o Tent Set Up 

x Clean Up 
o Yard Monitor 
o Volunteer/Guest Hydrator  

x Children’s Activities 
o Sports/Youth Activities 
o Arts and Crafts 

x Entertainment 
o Entertainment Recruitment 

x Free Store 
o Personal Shopper 
o Bag Check 
o Table Organizer 

x Food 
o Food Server 
o Food Set Up 

x Transportation 
o Bus Monitor 
o Guest Greeter 

x Marketing/Guest Relations 
o Shelter Communication 
o Public Communication/Social Media Connection 

x Donations 
o Grant Seeking 

Good Neighbors of Central Ohio 

Since its inception in 1999, the Good Neighbors have hosted a day of fun and relaxation 
for homeless children and families in Central Ohio. In 2019, 780 guests from Franklin 
county shelters and camps joined 150 volunteers from all walks of life to enjoy a day of 
music, food, and fun-filled activities. 

*Even though this is an annual Fall event, planning starts in early Spring, so join us now! 

  

VOLUNTEER TO HELP THE HOMELESS 
AT OUR 22ND ANNUAL PICNIC 


